
 

 
I will be running Headteacher drop in 

sessions via Zoom next week on Wednesday 

7th October. Please see below for the times 

for your child’s class and get in touch with the 

office if you would like to attend.  

 

I would like to say a huge thanks to all staff, 

parents/carers and learners for adapting and 

working together to try and keep each other 

safe. 

 

Thank you as always for your support and 

patience 

 

Melody  

Head Teachers'                  

Message: 

 

 

Butterflies - Abdul Raheem  

Wallabies - Majidul 

Ducklings - Daniel  

Zebras -  Raky  

Rhinos -  Daa’il 

Elephants - Dylan  

Meerkats - Daanish  

Monkeys -  Ayaan  

Penguins - Sienna 

Dinosaurs - Bella 

Giraffes - David 

Tigers - Mustafa 

Certificates have been sent home via email to 

celebrate with your child  
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Reminders 

If you would like to join the Head Teacher 

Zoom drop-in session, please inform the 

office and the details will be sent to you via email. Please 

note that there will be other parents/carers present so 

confidential matters should not be discussed.  

Butterflies and Wallabies 9.30 to 10.30 

Penguins and Giraffes 10.45 to 11.45 

Dinosaurs and Tigers 12.15 to 1.15 

Ducklings, Zebras, Rhino's 1.30 to 2.30 

Meerkats, Monkeys, Elephants 2.30 to 3.30 

Experiential: Maddison and Majidul 

 

Exploratory: Yusra, Deacon and Dylan 

 

Investigative: Mary, Ayyan A and Sienna 
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Experiential Phase 

A lovely week in Experiential Phase. 

We would like to welcome all three of our new learners into our phase Abdul Raheem, 

Aariz and Hussain we know you are going to love your time with us! 

Thank you to the physio and OT team who have continued to help us this week.  

We have continued to learn about the Colour Monster, making monsters from cardboard 

boxes, playing outside and working hard to tolerate our equipment again.  

Becky  

Exploratory Phase  

Exploratory learners continue to keep busy and enjoy getting back into the 

swing of Springside life. Come rain or shine the learners in the Exploratory 

Phase love being outdoors for play and learning time. Please ensure your 

child comes into school in a waterproof coat on rainy days and if your child 

really enjoys splashing in the puddles, it would be a great idea to send your 

child some wellies to wear on wet days at school. Please remember to write 

your child's full name in their wellies and all of their school uniform.  

We continue to explore our All about Me/Superheroes theme this week and 

this week you should have received your child's class theme web via 

email. Please email your class team if you have not received one. 

Have a lovely weekend - I hope there isn't too much rain forecast! 

Olivia 

Investigative Phase   

This week investigative phase have been working hard 

with some of  our children learning from home. We are re-

ally proud of  the way everyone has adapted and would like 

to thank both our learners and their parents for adapting 

brilliantly and keeping us all safe 

Have a great weekend everyone,  

Louise 

 


